
 

 
 

D20_8429          
Paris, 3 rd April 2020, 

 
 
 

M. Eric MOZER 
IGC Chairman 

 
 
 

Subject: Postponement of the WGC 2020 in Châlons 
 
 
 

 

Dear Eric,  

 

We read carefully your letter received on 30 March 2020 and we thank you for the new opportunities 
proposed by IGC bureau. 
 

Health situation is still degrading in Europe and we don’t know when the epidemic peak will be 

reached. Meanwhile, we received many informations from pilots and volunteers regarding their 

lack of availability next summer. 

So, we are now considering that conditions won’t be gathered to organize a good WGC in 2020.  
 
Hence, as proposed in your letter, we actually wish to postpone the WGC in the Club, Standard and 
15m classes to the summer of 2021. It will allow us to organize a successful WGC in the french 
flatland. 
 

We wish you, and all the IGC members, a safe and healthy period home. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Jean-Emile ROUAUX        Pierre HUET 
 
 
       
 
 
 
Chairman FFVP        Chairman ACVV 

 
 
 

 

 


